
 
 

 

Convention Delegate Election Reminder 
 
Members should be receiving their voting packet via the USPS for the 27th 
International Convention Delegates. As a reminder, members will be 
allowed to vote for 5 Delegates for their district.   
 
In the event you have not received your voting packet, please 
reach out to members of the Election Committee by calling the 
main office line at 1-800-595-7672.   
 
The dates and times that the Election Committee will be available is as 
follows: 

   
 July 25 0800-1630 cdt  
 July 28 0800-1630 cdt 
 July 29 0800-1630 cdt 
 July 30 0800-1630 cdt 
 July 31 0800-1630 cdt 
Aug 1 0800-1630 cdt 
 

As a reminder, these ballots need to be mailed back to the address 
provided in your voting packet. The final date that the ballot must be 
received is Monday, August 11, at 0900 cdt, at which point the ballots will 
be retrieved from the Post Office and begin to be processed. 

 
For any further questions, please either call the Election Committee 
during the times listed above or email Elections@twu555.org. 
 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
TWU Local 555 Election Committee  
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